
 

     

 

Notice to the Market– IR 17/14 

 

Fitch reaffirm Rating Copel 

 

Companhia Paranaense de Energia – Copel, in accordance with CVM Instruction 358/2002, hereby 

informs its shareholders and the market that, the 4
th

 consecutive year, Fitch Rating affirmed the 

National Long-term rating at 'AA+(bra)' of the Company, with a stable outlook. 

According to Fitch’s press release, the affirmation results mainly from (i) the group’s continuous 

adequate operating performance, (ii) the solid financial profile, supported by a robust operating 

cash flow, and (iii) the diversification of segments of COPEL, with significant generation, 

transmission and distribution assets. 

  

Curitiba, Brazil, August 27, 2014. 

 

 

 

Antonio Sergio de Souza Guetter 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information, please contact Copel’s Investor Relations team: 

ri@copel.com or (41) 3222-2027 




